
BHIVA Standards - consultation 
THE BHIVA Standards of Care for People Living with HIV were last updated 
in 2013. BHIVA has been funded by MAC AIDS Fund to update these 
standards to include the latest recommendations for HIV care and address 
the changing UK health and social care arrangements. We would like to 
hear your views on the current standards and what, if anything, you would 
like to see included or dropped in the future standards.

On Friday 7 April 2017 at 1000–1030 there will be an interactive session in 
the lecture theatre to introduce the project. To facilitate discussion at this 
session, it would be helpful to have some of your views in advance.

Please take the time to complete the table overleaf and drop the form into 
the box at the exhibition stand or the BHIVA conference registration desk. 
Alternatively, you can email Dr Alison Howarth (alison.howarth@ucl.ac.uk) 
or BHIVA (bhiva@bhiva.org) or come and talk to us at the stand in the 
exhibition and catering area.

Thank you
Fiona Burns, David Chadwick, Sheila Morris and Ann Sullivan
Joint Leads, BHIVA Standards Steering Group

Have your say



What Standards currently work well? And if so why?

What aspects of current Standards need updating?

Are there any new topic areas you would like to see included in the new Standards? Please specify

Would you like to be formally involved in updating the Standards and if so in which area?

Name & email (optional)


